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Mrs Watson says…… 

Welcome back after the holidays to everyone and we hope you all had a relaxing time. The weather was certainly kind 

to us which helped us get out and about in our lovely local area.  All the children have settled well back into school life 

and we are looking forward to a great term. We will try our best to have all our usual term 4 events such as Sports 

Day but they will obviously have to be adapted and changed depending on local and national guidance. Parents might 

not be allowed to attend.  We will keep you posted as soon as we can about all our usual term 4 events. At the moment 

we have no changes to our daily routines but will let you know if any changes happen. It was announced today that 

there will be a further lifting of restrictions today, which is great to hear, but please remember that we still need 

everyone to follow the guidance to ensure our numbers are low in D and G and we can get back to even more normality.     

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 
Tel. No. 

01387 273550 

Nut Free School 
Remember we are a Nut Free School as  
we have a child in school who has a nut 
allergy. No food containing any form of 

nut should be brought into school.  
Many thanks for your support.  

Summer Term 

Hopefully the weather will be kind this 

term and we can get outside as much as we 

can. Things to remember this term ……… 

 Sun cream should be applied on children before 

coming to school on days when the weather is 

warm and this can be brought into school to reap-

ply throughout the day. 

 Sun hat is a good form of protection too. 

 As our weather is so changeable it is a good idea 

to have a light weight waterproof jacket in school.  

 A bottle filled with water should be brought into 

school each day. 

 A healthy snack should also be brought in each 

day. 

Student Teacher 

We welcome Ms McLellan to the 
school. She is a third year teaching 

student and will work across P1/2, 
P2/3 and P6/7 over her 6 week block. 

She will be with us from Mon 19th 

April. The children and staff will enjoy 
working with her. 

Mobile Phones and Smart Watches 
Just to remind everyone that our procedures for children needing 

mobile phones for after school are still the same. Any mobile phone 
brought into school should be handed to the teacher who will keep it 

safe until the end of the day. 
More and more people are using smart watches too. We are aware of 
the cost of these and the upset this would cause if any damage came 
to these while in school and that these can also be used to message. 
We therefore ask that smart watches are not worn in school. If any-
one needs this for after school then they will be kept safe until the 

end of the day, the same as a mobile phone.  
Many thanks for your support.    

PE Days 
Just a reminder that children should 

come to school dressed for PE on a Fri-
day. At the moment PE still has to be 

outside so please come prepared for the 
changing weather.  

P6/7 and P4 should also come to school 
dressed for PE on a Tuesday and P5/6 on 

a Thursday. Many thanks. 

Decorated Easter Egg Competition 

A huge thank you to Fiona and Laura for organising this 
competition this year and to the Goldielea residents and 

staff for judging. They were all amazing and well done to 
all of you. 

The winners are as follows:- (names in brackets are the  

Judges)  
Nursery: Ladybirds - Kayden (Anne) 

Bumblebees - Maisie (Alisdair) 
P1 -  Finn (Sheila) 

P2 -  Isla (Kelly) 
P3 - Aria (Annita) 

P4 - Josh (Sarah) 

P5 - Gregor (Maureen)  
P6 - Sonny (Margaret) 

P7 - Lochlan (Moira) 
Everyone who entered received a chocolate bar. 

6th May  
Just to confirm as the school is being used as a 
Polling Station on Thurs 6th May P1-7 will spend 
the day at the Bridge. Each class will be given a 

base for the day in the Bridge and carry out their 
learning there. On this day children should be 

dropped off and picked up from the Bridge at their 
usual times. If you are not able to do this, other 

arrangements can be made. More communication 
about this next week. Plans for Nursery still need 

to be confirmed.  
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